
  

 
 

 

Illegal harvest of lynx on 
Berdoe Tower Road 

 

 
 

Environment Yukon Conservation Officers are investigating the illegal 
harvest of a lynx off the Berdoe Tower Road south of Carmacks. 
Indications are that a Winchester magnum .300 caliber rifle was used 
to kill the animal on November 16, 2014.  
 
Lynx can only be trapped by individuals with a valid trapping licence. 
Conservation Officers have ruled out a trapper harvest in this case. As 
well, it is unlawful to waste the pelt of a furbearing animal.  
 
Conservation Officers are asking the public for information concerning 
any vehicles or people who may have been in that area on Nov. 16. 
Please call the TIPP line or Carmacks District Conservation Officer 
Services at 867-863-2411. 
 
 

Respect Wildlife. Take only what you need. Use all that you take. 
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